ATTENTION

Dear Customers

Millano sp. z 0.0. S.K.A. regrets to inform you that, due to an incorrect taste,
all batches of advent calendars delivered to Lidl stores, as shown in the
pictures below, have been recall from sale.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that we
have taken the necessary steps to determine the cause of this issue.
Please return the products to the nearest Lidl store.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Sincerely,
Millano sp. z 0.0. S.K.A.

EAN 5900847005785



